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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am writing to share with you some information in readiness for September 2024 and transition 
into your child’s next class. 
 
September Classes and Transition Day 
 
The class structure for next year will be: 
 
Year Group   Class    Name Teacher       Support Staff 
 
Nursery    Griffins          Miss Seaman        Miss Munro, Miss Parkman, 
            Ms Thorn & Miss Burden. 
    
Reception Class   Forelands    Mrs Smith         Mrs Sargent 
 
Year 1    Springvale   Mr Knight       Mrs Whitewood 
 
Year 2    Whitecliff Bay   Mr. Knight         Mrs Marsh 
 
Year 3                    Lake                           Mr. Smith          Mrs Hunt  
 
Year 4                    Bonchurch                  Mrs Felis         Miss Bodman 
 
Year 5    Alum Bay                    Mr. Dickinson              Miss Cousins 
 
Year 6                        Brook                         Mrs Shepherd         Ms. Archer 
 
Each of the classes will be meeting their new teacher on Tuesday 9th July for our Transition Day.  
 
We would also like to wish our Year 6 class all the best in their transition day at their new Second-
ary Schools on Tuesday 9th July.  
 
On the morning, your child will come into their current class as normal and we will then move 
around after registration and will move back to their current class for home time pick up. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Mr Mark Snow 
Executive Headteacher. 
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